
ARLINGTON COUNTY SPORTS COMMISSION 
2100 Clarendon Boulevard, Suite 414 

Arlington, Virginia 22201 
 

June 24, 2021 
 

 
 
Ms. Torri Huske 
C/o Arlington Aquatic Club 
Department of Parks and Recreation  
Arlington, Virginia 
 
Dear Ms. Huske, 
 
The Arlington County Sports Commission would like to offer its sincere and heartfelt congratulations to 
you on your status as a member of the United States Swim Team for the 2021 Summer Olympics. The 
Sports Commission advises the Arlington County Board on the conduct of sports activity in Arlington. 
Our efforts support Arlington athletes of all ages and abilities.  
 
Your record-setting performance of 55.66 seconds in the 100-meter butterfly at the Olympic Team 
Trials, the 3rd fastest time ever recorded, was a swim for the ages. With your berth on the 2021 Olympics 
team, you join an exclusive club of Arlington Olympians. Two of these Olympians share your sport. In 
1956, Ms. Shelley Mann, a graduate of Washington-Lee High School, earned a gold medal in the 100-
meter butterfly at the Melbourne Olympics with a time of 1:11, the first time this event was part of the 
Olympic Games. You also join fellow Yorktown High School graduate, Tom Dolan, who earned a gold 
medal in the 400 Individual Medley at the Atlanta Olympics in 1996.  
 
When you enter the pool in Tokyo, you represent not just the United State of America but also the local 
community in which you grew up and honed your skills: Arlington Aquatic Club, Yorktown High School, 
and Potomac Valley Swimming. We salute you for your skills, hard work, and positive attitude and wish 
you every success at the Tokyo Olympic Games.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Shirley Brothwell, Chair 
Sports Commission 
 


